
From: Bruce Woodard [mailto:Bruce@bsiacts.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2015 11:07 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Proposed Conflict of Interest Rule 
 
Please be advised that as a financial planner with over 30 years of experience I feel that the 
proposed changes to the fiduciary rule would be unworkable for my business.   
 
Sent from Windows Mail 
 


